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DECOL BULLETIN NUMBER:  AVPB- 01/2024 
ISSUED:      17 July 2024 
 
TOPIC: AVP PORTAL- New Processing Feature: 
 

Change of Hint Text and Guidance on Procedure for Processing Original and Replacement Applications 
 

The table below provides detail on the system changes planned for deployment to the AVP Portal Live Environment on Monday 22nd July 2024 

  

Change of Hint 
Text and 
Guidance on 
Procedure for 
Processing 
Original and 
Replacement 
Applications 

For Authorised Veterinary Practices (AVPs) who deliver certification of Export Health Certificates 
(EHCs) via the AVP Portal, there will be a visible change to the permanently available red hint text 
on the user interface. 

In the ‘Documents’ tab of an application, beneath the  section, the text will now state; 

 

What does this mean for Original (New, first-time) Applications? 

Nothing changes, the template that has been uploaded to this section by the exporter remains a 
document for information only and must not be printed or signed. 
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What does this mean for ‘Cancel and Replace’ applications? 

Applications for certificates to replace an original that has been lost/ cancelled DO have the 
template that must be printed and signed in this section (as opposed to the ‘Generated 
Documents’ tab). 

 

For further information on why this is the case and how to differentiate an Original application from 
a ‘Cancel and Replace’ application, please visit the User Guides. 

 

https://www.daera-ni.gov.uk/publications/authorised-veterinary-practice-avp-portal

